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The Darien Board of Realtors office has moved to a new location at 5 Brook St., where they'll be having an
open house on Tuesday, Sept. 6, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Here's the organization's announcement:
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Over the years, the role of realtor associations has changed for the better — with a greater focus on
community outreach. With that in mind, our new office space is located in the heart of beautiful, downtown
Darien.

On Tuesday, Sept. 6 from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. we will be hosting an open house for our community — and  our
realtors — at our new office space, 5 Brook St., Suite 2-D. Come on by and visit, enjoy complimentary
refreshments and nibbles for all.

Founded in 1930, the Darien Board of Realtors serves real estate professionals and residents of Darien.

In partnership with ConnecticutRealtors and the National Association of Realtors, the board is dedicated to
promoting professionalism and ethical real estate practices, while also providing industry information,
political advocacy and education to its members and the community of Darien.

Editor's note: This announcement originally was published Aug. 30. The time stamp has been changed for
layout purposes on the Darienite.com home page.
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